November 14, 2019 Le 14 novembre, 2019 kťa‡u?k ¢upqa ( Deer Calling)





# T.M. Roberts Elementary School

10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres

T: 250.489.4575 F: 250.489.0788

"Reading aloud with children is known to be the single most important activity for building the knowledge and skills they will eventually require for learning to read."

# Photo Retakes

Tomorrow is photo re-take day. If you would like your child to have their photos re-taken please send them with the original package. Students who missed the first photo day will have their photos retaken tomorrow.

#### November 14

PAC Hot Lunch - Boston Pizza

#### November 15

Art order due Photo Retakes

#### November 19

Fresh to you fruit and veggie delivery on this day

## November 20

CPF Meeting - 7:00 pm

#### November 22

School not in session

#### November 29

COTR Volleyball Tournament (grade 6)

# **Art Fundraiser**

Orders for the Art Fundraiser are due tomorrow (money, orders and art). We will be sending the package off at the end of the day Friday. We will NOT be sending in late orders. Thanks for your understanding.

## **Parent Teacher Conferences**

As part of the Pilot Reporting order, our parent-teacher conferences are 1 of 4 touchpoints that you will have with your child's teacher over the year. These touchpoints can come in various formats such as meetings, phone calls, emails, portfolio posts or a traditional written report. This feedback will be timely to your child's learning. Over the course of the year, teachers will communicate strengths and areas for growth in all subject areas with a final, summative report at the end of the year.

If you have any questions about the Pilot reporting order, please contact the <u>Principal</u>, the <u>Vice Principal</u> or your child's teacher. Feedback about this Pilot Reporting Order can be sent directly to the Ministry of Education by completing this 5 minute Parent survey which is available until tomorrow.

# **Metis Flag Raising Ceremony**

**Tomorrow, Friday November 15**<sup>th</sup> is the Metis Flag Raising Ceremony at Mount Baker secondary school at the flag pole. People will be gathering at 10:45 and the ceremony will take place at 11. If you would like to take your child to it, please check your students out at the office.

## **Mass Choir**

The Mass Choir will be held at the Alliance Church, Wednesday December 4<sup>th</sup>. Food donations for the Salvation Army will be greatly appreciated!

## **Christmas Concert**

The Christmas concert will be held on Thursday, December 19, more information to follow.

# Passport to the Kootenays Fundraiser

Check out the exciting new PAC fundraiser with hundreds of dollars in savings!! For a list of businesses involved visit <a href="http://passporttothekootenays.com">http://passporttothekootenays.com</a>

Order online through Munch-a-Lunch website (click on fundraising tab) or by filling out the attached form and include cash or cheque (payable to TM Roberts PAC), dropping off your order at the office.

\$45 per coupon book (tax included). The booklet would make a great Christmas gift for someone!

## Parent's corner

Eric Termuende is an author from Cranbrook. He wrote the book: Re-Think Work: Finding and Keeping the Right Talent. Here is the advice he has for students:

## 10 Things Students Need to Know - by Eric Termuende

- The world will continue to move faster. Get used to change.
- It isn't work and life anymore. It's life and work is a part of it.
- 3. Stop trying to find your one passion.
- 4. Always be learning.
- 5. It's ok to be different.
- 6. Human connection is the new currency.
- 7. Strive to be a person not a position.
- Your greatest (and only) competition is yourself.
- Be the change you want to see in the world.
- 10. Maybe you've already made it.



## LET'S KEEP OUR COMMUNITY WARM

Mount Baker Senior Secondary Warriors are collecting warm items for Operation Street Angel.

We are looking for donations of:

- Mitts/gloves
- Toques
- Scarves
- Socks
- Blankets

Donations can be dropped off at MBSS in The Gathering Place until December 20th.

Thank you!

Parents, an important reminder for you...



